
April Newsletter

Heritage school is excited to
announce that we will be celebrating

our annual International Month on
April 4th and 5th. This special event

is dedicated to embracing and
honoring the diversity that makes

Heritage school such a vibrant and
inclusive community. We will have a
variety of activities involving music,
dance, art, and more that showcase
the rich culture of students and their

families. 

PTO Reminder

International
Presentations

Upcoming
Events

April 1
Easter Break

No school

April 4,5
 International

Presentations

April 19 
No Afternoon

Programs

April 25,26
No School Parent

Conferences

Heritage 2024

The collection for the teacher appreciation
luncheon and end of year administrator gifts
will begin soon. A flyer will be going home in

your child’s folder.

Suggested amount is up to $15 per
student
Collected by Venmo (@CThom923) or
cash in a take home folder
Money is due by Monday, April 8
This collection is optional

Important
Reminder

This is a friendly reminder to
please send in clean clothes
and underwear to keep in the
classroom, especially after
they have been sent home

soiled. 


